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DEATH CLAIMS REV. WOOD, FORMER NUNDA PASTOR 

 
The Rev. Edwin P. Wood, minister of the First Universalist church of 

Brattleboro, Vermont, in 1921 and of All Souls Church, Universalist-
Unitarian, 1922-23, died at Brattleboro, Vermont June 15, 1949.  Mr. Wood, 
who was at one time pastor1 of the Nunda Universalist church, had been ill 
for many years but even in his illness was very alert and interested in the 
welfare of the community and the church. 

The following was printed in the Brattleboro church calendar: “A great 
and humble spirit has been released and lives eternally in the minds and 
hearts of each of us.  We mourn the loss of Rev. Edwin P. Wood, for many 
years pastor and friend to so many in our church and community.  We are 
glad that such have lived and inspired us.  Our love and prayers are with his 
family.” 
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1 Rev. Wood also had pastorates at the Pullman Memorial Universalist Church in Albion, St. 
Paul’s Universalist Church in Little Falls, and the Universalist Church of Victor, all in New 
York State. 


